

Office of the President and Chief Executive Officer Bureau du Président directeur général

DEC 3 2013

c<u>3</u>

Communication

CW: Jan 14114

Item: 14

MS. MARILYN IAFRATE COUNCILLOR, WARD 1 CITY OF VAUGHAN 2141 MAJOR MACKENZIE DR VAUGHAN ON L6A 1T1

Dear Councillor Iafrate:

I would like to acknowledge receipt of your letter to Mr. Deepak Chopra, President and Chief Executive Officer, regarding addressing for the Nashville-Kleinburg area.

Please know that you will receive a response to your inquiry.

Yours sincerely,

Director

Presidential and Corporate Affairs